
Dear Donor:

Please let us extend our sincerest appreciation for your recent marrow or peripheral blood
stem cell (PBSC) donation. Your recipient, his or her family, and all of us at the National 
Marrow Donor Program thank you for your remarkable generosity and support.

Through your donation, you have given your time, emotional involvement and physical 
commitment to save a life.  Your donation is part of the important effort to save more 
lives through successful transplants. Your gift will help many patients in the years to 
come.

We care about how the donation experience was for you.  Please take a few minutes
to complete the attached survey and help us improve our services.  Your responses
will be completely private.

Thank you again for your donation!

Sincerely,

Jeffrey W. Chell, M.D.
Chief Executive Officer

Attachment A


